General Secretary Report

At the end of 2020/21 season the committee took the decision not to hold a formal AGM due to
Covid restrictions. It was decided to send an online pole allowing all members to vote on the
previous year’s minutes, and on each individual committee member remaining in post. The results of
this have been shared via email to all members prior to this year’s AGM. The committee have
continued to meet on a bi-monthly basis, and since August 2021, resumed meeting in person.

There have been a couple of changes to your committee over the last year. On behalf of the
committee, | would like to thank Lee McHugh for his time and commitment in the role of Coaching
Officer, however due to personal commitments, Lee felt that he couldn’t dedicate enough time to
the role, so has subsequently resigned from the committee. Many thanks to David Gatheral who has
agreed to take on the Coaching Officers role.

It now appears that we are back to business as usual with regards to a winter league season, and we
look forward to the forthcoming season in September. The running of the league appears to have
gone reasonably well, and we were also able to provide a Handicap Cup competition, the Annual
Tournament, and resumption of a successful Presentation Evening. Many thanks to all involved in
organising or supporting these events.

| would like to thank the rest of the committee for their reports and continued support. | would also
like to thank all clubs and individual players, as without your continued support we would not have a
league to run, Thank you.

Colin Napper



